David Morrison

For many New Mexicans, English is not their first language, and internet access is uncertain at best.
For these individuals, many of whom live in frontline communities, the public notice of comment
or a hearing only posted on DOE and NMED websites, in English, is not enough.

I agree with the provisions listed in the NMED Fact Sheet.



